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Weil-McLain DOE Compliance Transition  
SGO / WGO / WTGO 8 and 9 Section Models 

 

Valued Commercial Boiler Sales Network,  
 

Please find the following commercial cast iron product family announcement as Weil-
McLain continues its portfolio transition to conform to the U.S. Department of Energy 
regulation 431.87 with effective date of 01/10/23. 
 

SGO, WGO, & WTGO 8 and 9 Section, Series 4 Models Discontinuation 

The following models are planned for discontinuation as new DOE minimum efficiency 
requirements go into effect in January 2023. Smaller 3-7 section product family 
configurations are the targeted replacement solutions.  
 

 SGO-8 & SGO-9 Steam Series 4 boiler models discontinuation  
 WGO-8 & WGO-9 Water Series 4 boiler models discontinuation  
 WTGO-8 & WTGO-9 Water Series 4 boiler models discontinuation  

 

The last order deadline for the above models is 12/09/22. Orders received by this  
 date will be shipped as DOE-compliant series 4 configurations. 
 

Note: SGO, WGO, & WTGO Series 4 replacement sections and parts availability does not 
change.  
 

Last Order Approach 

 Single purchase order.  
 Order in excess of one-month historical customer order trends to be filled after 

smaller channel partner orders.      
 

As always, thank you for your continued support of the Weil-McLain commercial boiler 
portfolio. 
  
Michael Doorhy 

General Manager 

Weil-McLain   
 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

  

 
  

 

 


